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UCT notes social media remarks by staff member  
 

The University of Cape Town confirms that it has noted the social media posts that were 

said to be made by a university staff member earlier in the week and that were alleged to 

be racist in nature.  

 

UCT confirms again that the matter is receiving attention and this involves a fair process in 

accordance with the procedures and policies of the university.  

 

It must be noted that anyone alleged to have committed a wrongdoing has the right to a 

fair process. Until the process is concluded any assumption of guilt would be premature.  
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